

**Ingleside Utilization Committee**  
**Meeting Minutes – October 10, 2017**  
**109 Front St., 4<sup>th</sup> Floor Robinson-Broadhurst Conference Room & 2<sup>nd</sup> Floor Auditorium**

Present: Dawn Bilodeau, Guy Corbosiero, Ken LaBrack, Jane LaPointe, Dave Romanowski,

The meeting was called to order at 5:35 PM

**New Member Introduction:**

Ken Labrack was introduced as our newest member

Ken asked about the function, etc. of the committee

- ⇒ Dave R will gather documents that have been exchanged over the history of the committee, primarily shared with the BOS, send to each member to be discussed at the next meeting.

**New Member Recruiting:**

Discussed the ways to recruit new committee members and what skills we are in need of including marketing.

Possibilities:

Student

Winchendon Business Group

Parks & Rec

Renee Tenney => Dave R will reach out

CJ Husselbee=> Dave R will reach out

Dave R will bring this up at the public comments of the BOS meeting

**Converse Fund:**

Dave will ask about this also at a BOS meeting

**R&B Grant:**

Discussed possible grant applications

Will review after Winter Plan has been worked out

**Winter Plan:**

Discussion on what to work on through the winter

- ⇒ Walk the property with Rich L to review possible uses short term & in the winter
- ⇒ Discuss uses after the walk

**Other Items:**

- ⇒ Guy will continue to work on the dam with Z
- ⇒ All will look for ideas for R&B grant
- ⇒ Minutes taking will be rotated
- ⇒ Hold off Mt Grace until plan has been formed

Next Meeting:

- ⇒ Plan the plan
- ⇒ R&B

Minutes Approved: January 22, 2018

